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Research Analysis 

 

HB1796, as introduced, allows the State Board of Education (SBE) to exempt a teacher from 

taking a subject area exam if the teacher has an advanced degree in the subject that is 

substantially comparable to the content on the subject area exam. The Commission for 

Educational Quality and Accountability shall provide the SBE with the necessary information to 

determine comparability.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the state budget 

or appropriations. 

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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